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Gurnee Police Investigate Deceased Male 
Found at Neighborhood Intersection 

 

Gurnee – On Monday morning at approximately 3:39 AM, the Gurnee Police Department 
received a report of an unresponsive male lying in the street at the intersection of Dorchester 
Avenue and Estes Street. Responding officers discovered the male, who appeared to have been 
dragged by a vehicle. 

Preliminary investigations suggest that the deceased was a resident of the 3800 block of 
Dorchester Avenue. He went outside to smoke and was last seen by his wife around 3:00 AM. 
She reported that he had gone outside for a smoke, after which she lost contact with him. 

Our officers are diligently working to gather information and evidence to determine the 
circumstances surrounding this tragic incident. At this stage, we are treating this as an active 
investigation. We urge anyone with relevant information to come forward and assist us in our 
efforts.  

The Gurnee Police Department reminds citizens the information submitted to Crime Stoppers is 
completely anonymous. Crime Stoppers does not utilize caller ID, and conversations are not 
recorded. Anonymous tips can be submitted to the Lake County Crime Stoppers by phone at 
847-662-2222, online at www.lakecountycrimestoppers.com, or through the "P3 Tips" mobile 
app. 

Further updates will be provided as the investigation progresses. 
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